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The Gatehouse and Littlegates 

 
It’s great to be back! 
 

            
     

             
              
Welcome to The Gatehouse Nursery everyone!  It has been wonderful to see our existing 
children and meet our new members. 
 
The children have had a lovely time telling their friends about their summer breaks and 
enjoying each other’s company again. The older children have been very kind and have helped 
their new friends settle in by sharing their space and toys.    We have also made the most of 
the outdoor area with the lovely weather we have had recently. 
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